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Attendance: 94.2% 

 

Spring Term Enquiry Projects well underway! 
 

With our Spring Term now well underway, the enquiry questions 
(which drive our project work) are being answered by all classes. 

They are as follows: 
Year 3 “What makes our local area great?” 

Year 4 “How do European countries work together for a 
better future?” 

Year 5 “How did radio contribute to the success and 
downfall of the Titanic?” 

Year 6 “What makes a great explorer?” 
Every question is fuelled by a brilliant high-quality text that 

everyone is reading too. 
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Stars of the Week  

27th January 2023 

Y6 Scarlett  KiKi   Tristan                

Y5 Grace   Badar  Nitya     

Y4 Poppy  Ronnie  Chikaima  

Y3 Kristian  Adam  Lucas 

 

Barnes Farm Junior School 

NEWSLETTER 
No 17: 27th January 2023 

Y4 PE Day Friday 3rd February (added to E-schools Lite app) 

Reading 
Winners 
5L 86% 

 

Winners
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Is my child 
too ill for 
school? 
Great 

advice here 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
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Active and Safe Travel to School 
 
Some Year 6 children have been engaged in 
the Essex CC-led Bikeability challenge which 
involves learning about bike maintenance as 
well as road awareness (with escorted trips 
out around Chelmer Village).  
To help the area be more appealing for 
cyclists and less congested – please do not 
park on the bend in Henniker Gate (both 
single and double yellow lines are in force 
during school drop-off/pick up times).  
 

 

 

Our Polite Parade 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We were sad to hear of the passing of one of our long-

serving ex-Governors Mrs Cynthia Styles. She was a 
dedicated and enthusiastic ex-teacher with a passion 

for supporting reading with a school library. Her 
support and service to Barnes Farm Junior School 

over the years will be fondly remembered.  

 

 

 

The Free E-Schools Lite App is here! 
Get updates whenever content is added onto 
the school website as well as access to the 
school calendar etc.  

https://funeral-notices.co.uk/notice/styles/5098259

